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Polinyà, June 2023 

 
 

REACH SVHC 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We hereby certify that the products below produced by NUDEC, S. A.: 

 

• NUDEC PET 

• NUDEC PETG 

• NUDEC PMMA 

• NUDEC PMMA HI 

• NUDEC PS 

• NUDEC SAN 

 

comply with the regulation 1907/2006/EC (REACH). Therefore, our products do not contain more than 0.1% (w/w) of 

any Substance of High Concern (SVHC), as published on the ECHA list on 14th June 2023. 

 

In the case of NUDEC PC, it may contain traces as residual impurity of Bisphenol-A (CAS nº: 80-05-7) upon 100 

ppm. Concerning the rest of the Substance of High Concern (SVHC) included in the above mentioned list, NUDEC 

PC complies with the REACH regulation, as it does not contain more than 0,1% (w/w) of these substances. 

 

In cases where the conditions of use are beyond our control, we do not assume any responsibility for any use of the 

above materials. Therefore, customers take all responsibility and shall not disclaim any liabilities. The customer must 

ascertain whether the use of our products is safe and lawful in their intended applications. We do not guarantee that 

the status of the above products will remain unchanged if there exists the possibility of a change in law or regulation 

that is beyond our control. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 
 Javier GARCÍA MONTEAGUDO 
Communication & Environment Manager 
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